
Director of Music Opening 
Presbyterian Church of Traverse City 

 
The Presbyterian Church of Traverse City, a welcoming community of faith, is seeking a 
Director of Music.  The Director is responsible for music to inspire worship, strengthen faith, 
create fellowship and expand community outreach.  This is a year-around part-time position.  
 

The Director of Music will direct the Sanctuary Choir, leading and coordinating a diverse music 

ministry while blending traditional and contemporary Christian music. Depending on applicant 

qualifications, the position could include playing the organ, conducting the Handbell Choir, 

Chime Choir and Youth Choir.  

 

The position is responsible for planning/leadership for:  

• All music ministry endeavors,  

• Coordinating summer special music programs including music for Vacation Bible School, 

• Managing all music endeavors and personnel, including supervision and evaluation of 

other music staff,  

• Recruiting, coaching and mentoring music volunteers and coordinating rehearsal 

schedules, 

• Overseeing selection and procurement of music, supplies, musical instrumentation 

and the Music Library and 

• Managing the music ministry budget. 

 

Pays $28 hourly.  15 hours/week September through May and 7 hours/week June-August. 

 

To apply, send cover letter, resume and three professional references to: 

communication@tcpresby.org 

 

First consideration will be given to those who apply by April 30, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


